
 

Talladega County Schools 
Photo and Video Release Guidelines 

 
 
 

 
Throughout the school year, there may be times when Talladega County Schools 
staff, the media, or other organizations, with the approval of the school principal, 
may take photographs of students, audio/videotape students, or interview 
students for school related stories in a way that would individually identify a 
specific student. Those photographs and/or videotaped images or interviews may 
appear in District/School publications, in District/School video productions, on 
the District/School website, on District authorized social networking sites such as 
Facebook or Twitter, in the news media, or in other organizations’ school related 
stories or articles. To authorize your child’s photograph and/or videotaped image 
or interview to be used for these purposes and/or the release of your child’s first 
initial and last name (7-12), first name (not last) (K-6), identifiable group picture, 
and property such as artwork, poetry, essays, performances, etc. to be used on 
Talladega County Schools’ publications, please indicate agreement on the online 
registration system.   
 
 


